UNITED BROTHERHOOD OF CARPENTERS AND JOINERS OF AMERICA
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JEFFREY ISAACSON
President

January 11, 2021

Sarah Buslik

Norridge School District 80
8151 W. Lawrence Avenue
Norridge, IL 60706

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request
Dear Sarah:

I am requesting a list of schools Anderson Lock performed work on in Norridge School District 80 for
fiscal year 2019.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

e

Bernadette Soto

Research Development & Compliance
12 East Erie, 9 FI.

Chicago, IL 60611




Norridge School District 80
8151 W. Lawrence Avenue
Norridge, Illinois 60706
708-583-2068
Inspiring Educational Excellence in a Nurturing Environment

January 19, 2021

Ms. Bernadette Soto

Research Development & Compliance

United Brotherhood of Carpenters and Joiners of America
12 East Erie, 9" Fl.

Chicago, IL 60611

Ms. Soto,

This letter is in response to your Freedom of Information Act request dated January 11, 2021 and
received January 14, 2021.

You requested the folldwing:
a list of schools Anderson Lock performed work on in Norridge School District 80 for fiscal year 2019
James Giles School, John V. Leigh School

You have a right to have the denial of your request reviewed by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) at the
Office of the Attorney General, 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a). You can file your Request for Review with the PAC by
writing to:

Public Access Counselor

Office of the Attorney General

500 South 2nd Street

Springfield, IL 62706

Fax: 217-782-1396

email: publicaccess@atg.state.il.us

You also have a right to seek judicial review of your denial by filing a lawsuit in the State circuit court, 5
ILCS 140/11.

If you choose to file a Request for Review with the PAC, you must do so within 60 calendar days of the
date of this denial letter, 5 ILCS 140/9(a). Please note that you must include a copy of your original FOIA
request and this denial letter when filing a Request for Review with the PAC.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sarah Buslik

FOIA Officer



